
 
 Additional Funding from the Department for 
Transport 2014/15 
 
Following the prolonged period of severe winter weather earlier this year, 
which caused extensive damage to the local highway network, the 
Department for Transport provided Middlesbrough Council with an emergency 
funding allocation of £140,000 to assist with highway repairs and 
improvements. The following is a statement of how the funding is proposed to 
be spent:  
A proportion of the funding (£80,000) has been allocated to preventive 
maintenance treatment on the road network. This will involve resurfacing a 
number of carriageways where the surface course has deteriorated as a result 
of standing water.  
The remainder of the funding (£60,000) will be used in carrying out localised 
patch repairs on roads that are showing early signs of becoming structurally 
defective, drainage repairs, placing new gullies and channels and finally 
carriageway joint sealing to prevent the ingress of surface water.  
 

Resurfacing 
The Willows 
Chestnut Drive 
Prescott Road 
Kedlestone Park 
 
Patching 
Dixons Bank 
Stainton Way 
A66 
Glaisdale Avenue 
Albert Road 
Ladgate Lane 
 
Drainage Repairs 
Keswick Road 
Balmoral Road 
Greenacres 
Stokesley Road 
Borough Road 
 
Joint Sealing 
A66 
A1032 
 


